
 

 

P R E S S   R E L E A S E 

 

A Level Results 2020 

A Level examinations were cancelled this year due to the Covid-19 pandemic and 

students therefore received their A Level results following special arrangements put 

in place by Ofqual. 

Bennet Carr, Headmaster, said “One of the immediate impacts of the Coronavirus 

outbreak was the sudden cancellation of the public examinations and, 

understandably, our students and their teachers, were left frustrated at not having the 

opportunity to demonstrate their capabilities after all their hard work.  

However, whatever our thoughts on the government’s controversial approach, we 

must focus on the positives and celebrate the wonderful achievements of a very fine 

year group. A great deal of what they have accomplished here cannot be measured. 

Their contribution to extra-curricular activities, to teams and societies, their 

leadership, mentoring and care of the younger members of the School. Those things 

won’t be on their A level certificates, but they are achievements of equal value that 

they will take away from K.E.S. and that we shall remember them for, and for which 

we are grateful. We wish them all every success as they move onto the next chapters 

of their lives.” 
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